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A Premier Cornea For Talk»
The Canadian Prime Minister, Mr. 

MacKensle King, arrives here to-morrow 
morning, ostensibly on a holiday. This 
ia a popular expedient for avoiding too 
many official functions, for there are 
many pointa of importance to which the 
visitor and hia advisers wish to devote 
their time to—points of considerable 
importance to Liverpool as a port of 
contact between the two countries. The 
work already done by Canada s Ministers 
of Finance ami of Trade over hero in 
sketching out suggested amendments to 
the Ottawa agreements will be discussed 
with Whitehall; the Dominion's finan­
cial credit will he debated; there will, 
doubtless, he talks on the curtailment of 
purchases of Welsh coal and on the 
prospects of a resumption of migration; 
and last, hut not least, the Canadian 
Prime Minister will confer with tho 
Coronation officials on the constitu­
tional and ceremonial aspects of 
Imperial participation in tho event.


